
 

ARTEE Kerala Met Hon'ble MIB in Trivandrum on 
13.04.17 

 
Central office appreciates the efforts of ARTEE Kerala lead by Sh. 
P.Venugopal and Sh. Jayakrishnan for meeting Hon'ble MIB Sh. 
M.Venkaiah Naidu during his visit to Trivandrum on 13.04.17 and 

raising our cadre based issues. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


